
 
 
 



 

  
 When: Thursday 21st November 2019 
 Where: Everglade School 
 Time: 5 - 9pm 

 
Delicious Food stalls​*Face Painting​*Henna ​*Bouncy Castle​*Balloons 

Kapa Haka​*Pasifika​*Bollywood​*Line Dancing​*Choir​*Guest Performers 
 

DIVERSITY - CULTURE - KOTAHITANGA - WHANAUNGATANGA 

 

 

 

Measles Notice 

Please read the notice below, sent by the Auckland Regional Public Health Service. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Heads Up for this Friday! 

 
We will be having maintenance done on the two vehicle gates. 

This involves replacing the track they run on when opening and 

closing. If you call in to school on Friday, be aware that at 

different times one of the gates will be closed off, so we will 

have a two way traffic system running. Extra care and 

consideration will be needed if you bring your car into the car 

park.  

 

School Assembly is being held tomorrow (Thursday) 14 November at 1.45 pm.  

All are welcome.  

 
‘Young at Art are running pre-Christmas workshops from 19​th​  - 23​rd​ December this year with Kiwi Christmas 
Acrylic paintings, Table decorations, Elf on the Shelf Papier mache and our Supersonic ‘BIG Christmas Variety 
Workshop’ on Friday 20​th​ Dec.  This includes watercolour cards, decorations and present making for family 
members.  For more information or to book please check out: ​http://www.youngatart.co.nz/holiday-workshops/​, 
email: ​anna@youngatart.co.nz​ or Ph. 0297 712 923 

 
This Friday is Pita Pit Day.  ​See below for how to order.  

 

1.  Go to ​www.ezlunch.co.nz 

2. Click create an account and fill in your details.  

3. Click Student buttons to add items to the cart 

4. Click the calendar icon to order multiple dates 

 
Looking and planning ahead 

As we go through the process of making up classes for 2020, it helps to know if there are children 

who are not returning. There is always a number of families that are on the move, so if your children 

will not be returning to Everglade School in 2020, please let us know. 

You can either ring 262 0244, or mail ​office@everglade.school.nz 

  
A couple of weeks ago one of our school families endured a tragic and unexpected incident. 
As a result, the father of one of our students has undergone brain surgery and is now facing 
months of rehabilitation away from home, under 24 hour medical care/supervision.  The 
family has set up a 'give-a-little' page to help them with the costs involved in travelling to and 
from the rehab centre, along with other daily expenses. Please feel free to read more by 
clicking the link below - and then it is a matter of individual choice as to how people may wish 
to respond. 
https://givealittle.co.nz/cause/help-shayne-and-his-family  
 
Next newsletter: Wednesday 20 November 

Regards, 

 

John Robinson 

Principal 
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